## The Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP



## HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

28 July 2021

Richard Masters Chief Executive Premier League Brunel Building 57 North Wharf Road London W2 1HQ

Our Ref: ZA19244

Dear Mr Masters

## Newcastle United Football Club

I am writing once more on behalf of my constituents who are Newcastle United fans. They have contacted me to express their disappointment that the takeover bid involving Saudi Arabia's Public Investment Fund did not go ahead as they had hoped.

Whilst I appreciate this was a matter for the parties concerned, and not for Government, I know fans are seeking clarity over the role the Premier League played in the bid withdrawal. As I outlined in my letter to you of August 2020 on this topic, there has been some disquiet from my constituents about the lack of transparency – over the handling of the negotiations.

I would be grateful for your reassurances that the Premier League is committed to ensuring fans are able to have confidence in the processes involved.

Yours sincerely

Member of Parliament for Berwick-upon-Tweed

Telephone: 020 7219 4437 Email: annemarie.trevelyan.mp@parliament.uk

I send a regular e-newsletter to keep residents informed of the work I do in Parliament and locally.

To receive it email "subscribe" to annemarie.trevelyan.mp@parliament.uk.

_		